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Monthly E-Briefing (Issue 22 - August 2010)

Download issue 22
E-Briefing – Short Version
(Covering the period from 11 July – 31 August 2010)

To read a more detailed version of this document, click here
Previous consultations & publications 

The Professional Representation Committee (PR&RC), with input from the CLLS Training Committee, responded to the SRA consultation paper “Outcomes-focused regulation - transforming the SRA's regulation of legal services” (Read paper)

The PR&RC also responded to the SRA consultation "The architecture of change: the SRA's new Handbook" with two submissions. Its first submission concentrated on conflicts (Read paper), and its second (prepared with the assistance of the CLLS Litigation Committee) concentrated on some of the other issues raised by the consultation (Read paper). 

The Company Law Committee (as part of the Takeovers Joint Working Party (which also included the Law Society of England and Wales' Standing Committee on Company Law)) responded to the Takeover Panel’s Code Committee consultation on Certain Aspects of the Regulation of Takeover Bids (PCP 2010/2 Issued on 1 June 2010). (Read paper).  The Committee also responded to the EC consultation on the review of the Market Abuse Directive (Read paper)

The Litigation Committee recently responded to the Bar Council’s Contractual Terms Consultation (Read paper)

The Planning & Environmental Law Committee also recently responded to the DCLG consultation on greater flexibility for planning permissions. (Read paper)
Useful links:

The Law Society
The Solicitors Regulation Authority
Contacts:

Liz Thomas
Robert Leeder
Website:

The City of London Law Society
Robert Leeder 

Policy & Committees Co-ordinator
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